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Federal COVID-19 Relief Package 

In the past few weeks Congress has passed 3 major bills to appropriate supplemental 
emergency funding. The third emergency bill: Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic 
Security Act (CARES Act) (H.R.748) includes stabilization funding for school districts. Our 
understanding is that the monies intended to flow through to school districts will be done 
utilizing the Title l-A funding formula. Based on the information we have received so far we are 
estimating an approximate apportionment of 81% of this year's Title-A allocation. I will 
continue to monitor this situation as the State Department is seeking additional guidance from 
the Federal level.  
 

No Kid Hungry Grant 

We have applied for a grant that would help provide additional funding for staffing and 
transportation to provide meals during this time. The application is in the review process and 
we hope to hear within the next couple weeks if we will be awarded the funding.   


